
IAPS Trampolining 
 
Good luck to 45 pupils who are representing St Faith’s at Royal Russell School on Saturday 
18th May.  The group is taking part in the 2019 IAPS Trampolining championships in 
Croydon.  The first round starts at 9am. 
 
Children often ask if we run a Trampolining Club as they are keen to get involved.  Due to 
time and space demands after school, as well as the manpower and preparation time 
required to erect the trampolines, it is not possible to run a club but we do run holiday 
courses at Christmas and Easter.  This is where we recruit our youngest bouncers.  Pupils 
from Year 6-8 receive curriculum lessons and are selected to represent the school if they 
show particular skill, talent and flair in those sessions.  Anyone who is really keen to do 
trampolining should approach Cambourne Comets or Cambridge Cangaroos.  Both clubs 
offer a great recreational experience for bouncers. 
 
 


